I am a homeowner living in the Williamsbridge area for over 50 years. I am very concerned that the proposed Congressional maps would separate the Bronx from Westchester since these communities are interconnected and have similar concerns that need to be addressed in Congress. I live walking distance to Westchester county and do most of my shopping and business in both the Westchester and Bronx area. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am an environmental advocate and am concerned about the ongoing pollution in the waterways of Mount Vernon and the Bronx. With joint representation, we have been able to make progress on this issue. I am also very concerned with youth support in the Bronx. I feel the children in this area are overlooked and it will only get worse if the maps are separated. Without it, I am afraid our voices will not be heard. We need representation that understands how interconnected the Bronx and Westchester are, which means we should keep the Northern Bronx and Southern Westchester in one district.
